
From: Grahame Crawford   Sent: 20 September 2021 12:43 
To: John Morris adtm1dmbscorr <adtm1dmbscorr@falkirk.gov.uk> 
Cc: Russell Steedman  
Subject: RE: Notification of Request for Review on Application Ref P/20/0530/FUL 

John, 

Roads Development have no further comment to add. 

Grahame. 

Enclosure 23


